
Dear Second Grader and Family- 

We are looking forward to a great year. These are just a few things to get you 

ready! All items must be purchased by August 28, 2025. 

We will provide most of your materials necessary for a successful year. The only 

materials that you will need to purchase are: 

✓ Set of headphones for iPad, labelled with your child’s name. We are 

hoping they last all year, however they do tend to break, so please check 

the quality before purchasing. If they break, please make sure they are 

replaced. 

✓ Water bottle (not metal) 

✓ Book bag/backpack – no rolling back packs 

✓ 2 boxes of 24 crayons 

✓ 24 No. 2 pencils (no lead/mechanical pencils) 

✓ 2 erasers 

✓ 3 pack of glue sticks 

✓ 1 pencil box (hard not soft) 

✓ $10 fee paid via cash or check for Scholastic and Science Spin magazines 

that are used for Social Studies and Science. Due August 28th. 

Items that will be greatly appreciated throughout the year: 

 1-2 rolls of paper towels 

 1 package white 8 ½ by 11 copy paper 

 1 box of tissues 

 1 box of wipes  

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Demar and Ms. Luckner  

Second Grade Teachers 


